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Wandarrah Reserve

Dear Parents and Carers,

From time to time, Mount Annan Public School uses Wandarrah Reserve (located adjacent to the
back fence of the school) for a variety of learning activities.

This may include activities such as: fitness, stage and grade sport, general school sporting activities,
knockout team games, training for gala days and the Cross Country Carnival. All activities held at
Wandarrah Reserve will be fully supervised by teachers from Mount Annan Public School.

To access Wandarrah Reserve students will walk through the back gates of the school under the
supervision of Mount Annan Public School teachers. Students will be supervised at all times whilst
engaging in activities on Wandarrah Reserve.

If you do not wish your child to participate in learning activities and sporting experiences on
Wandarrah Reserve, please contact the school office via email.

Kind Regards

Gl O e
Annette O’Neill
Principal



